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The Strategic Operations and Support Committee (SOSC) had its most recent meeting on 3
October 2022 using WebEx.  Director Brunasso briefed the committee on IEEE happenings.
The group also discussed IEEE-Google changes for members focusing on the impact on group
volunteer activities.  The committee mentors briefed the group on recent activities and
challenges.

The Region 3 History document, with major contributions by Past Director Gostin, was reviewed
and approved for posting at the October meeting.  It will be posted on the Region 3 Website
soon.

A form for data gathering has been sent to the ExCom so that the responsible parties can report
on progress towards the 2022 Region 3 Goals.  The goals are posted on the Region 3 website
as well.

The next meeting of the SOSC will be on 7 November 2022.

https://r3.ieee.org/wp-content/plugins/pdf-poster/pdfjs/web/viewer.html?file=https://r3.ieee.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-R3-Strategic-Plan.pdf&download=true&print=vera&openfile=false

